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Since 2004, I Daniella Narcisse Jeanty have been 
Coordinator of the Rescue One ECEH (Community church) program. 
Words fail me to express my gratitude for your dedication, love 
and loyalty to the children of the Foundation.

Thanks to your collaboration, our young people and children 
attend the best universities and schools in the country, receive school 
supplies, books and uniforms, eat a hot meal every day and see a 
doctor when necessary. 

We continually pray that God, in His infinite love and 
great mercy, will pour out His rich blessings on you, my brothers 
and sisters in Christ. I was really impressed by the way you showed 
compassion by following Jesus' example in reintegrating Samina and 
Chandeline so that they could learn a profession*. This should enable 
them to understand that it's always possible to move forward and 
never stop on the path. 

It's a privilege to be part of this great and beautiful family that 
is the Fondation Michée*. May you be blessed and continue to be a 
source of blessings for all those around you.

Handelsona and the children 
of Rescue One wish you a 
very blessed Christmas.

A  Note from Sister Daniella 

Sister Daniella has been a coordinator in the Rescue One program 
since its inception in 2004. We are grateful for the tireless love and 
devotion she has given to the children. She is passionate about giving 
child rearing tips to their parents. Your gifts enable her and the other 
members of our Haitian team to show the children that they are loved. 

*These students needed a second chance to 
reach their potential

This month we are featuring statements 
from our RO family in Haiti who are 
grateful for our ministry. In their own 
words, you can see what an enormous 
impact our program is having as it brings 
the Light of God’s love to Haiti.

*In Haiti, the Rescue One Foundation is known 
as Foundation Micah, or Fondation MIchee in 
French.

http://www.rescue-onehaiti.org


The Rescue One Board thanks you for your compassionate and generous support. Rescue 
One is a small lightlbringing God’s grace into the lives of 87 Haitian children. Your check can be 
made out to the Rescue One Foundation, a 501(c)(3) corporation. Donations can be sent to PO Box 
8174, Grand Rapids, Michigan, 49518 or you can donate by PayPal on our website. All 
contributions except for printing and mailing costs go directly to Haiti.

To the people behind the Rescue-One Foundation and to our 
donors,

I would like to take a moment to express my deep 
gratitude and appreciation for all the years of invaluable 
support you have given me and continue to give me. Your 
impact on my life, from classical school to university, cannot be 
adequately expressed in words.

Without your invaluable assistance, fulfilling my 
academic dreams would have been a monumental task. I was 
born into an economically disadvantaged family of three (3) 
children, where every penny counts. Your generosity has eased 
the financial burden on my shoulders, allowing me to focus on 
my education without the shadow of financial uncertainty. Your 
support gave me a chance to succeed that I would never have 
had otherwise.

It's thanks to God and the Foundation that I'm now 
about to graduate with a degree in civil engineering. The 
opportunities you have given me have changed my life 
immeasurably. You've given me the chance to realize my 
potential and work towards a promising future.

Your commitment to education is truly exemplary. You've 
done much more than simply fund my tuition. You have 
invested in my future, empowering me to become a better 
person, a passionate learner and a future professional in 
my field.

I want to emphasize that your support has had an 
impact that endures, and that I am determined to honor the trust 
you have placed in me by continuing to work hard and give my 
best. I am honored to be part of the Micah Foundation family 
and hope one day to be able to give back to others what you 
have given me.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for all you have 
done and continue to do for me and so many others. You are a 
catalyst for positive change in our lives, and I couldn't be more 
grateful.

The Micah Foundation’s* impact goes beyond the 
material aspects of my life. Its commitment to spiritual 
development has played a crucial role in my spiritual 
growth. The spiritual activities that leaders have often organized 
(summer camps, retreats and YEP meetings) are always 
moments of deep reflection, spiritual growth and inspiration.. 

The Foundation is more than just a source of financial 
support; it is a source of light in my life, illuminating my path 
academically, spiritually and humanly.

My life is blessed and transformed thanks to you, and I 
carry your influence with me every day.
With immense gratitude, 

A Note from Jimmy
Jimmy is part of the YEP (post high school) program. His 
testimony sums up the impact that our program has on the 
youth in Haiti.

An Invitation
Wouldn’t you like to be a part of the team that 
enriches the lives of students like Jimmy? We 
are looking for additional board members from 
the West Michigan area to deepen our impact. 
Most meetings are via Zoom, some are in 
person. You can volunteer by emailing 
nancygt@sbcglobal.net.

Prayer Corner
• Please pray urgently for the safety of 

all of our Haitian partners as they go 
about their work under very 
dangerous conditions. 

• Pray that the students will have safe 
travels to and from school and that 
they will feel safe enough to be able 
to learn.

• Pray for our Haitian team as they plan for Christmas 
with the children. They desire to emphasize the 
meaning and importance of Christmas in a Christian 
manner.

• Give thanks that all 9th graders have passed their 
exams and will move on to high school. Pray for the 
high school students: 2 will retake their exams in 
December so they can move on to the YEP. 

Jimmy (on right and 
below) is in his final 
semester in a civil 
engineering program.

Pray that Jimmy 
and other YEP 
students will be 
able to complete 
their programs 
and graduate and 
find employment.


